
WEBSTER COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

The Webster County Board of Commissioners held a Special Meeting at 5:00pm on Friday, 
March, 8, 2024 at the Courthouse in Red Cloud. The following Board Members were present for roll call: 
Dan Shipman (District One), Trevor Karr (District Two), TJ Vance, (District Three), Tim Gilbert (District 
Four) and Gary Ratzlaff (District Five).  

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss details for the new Sheriff’s Office. Discussion was 
held on the roof, HVAC, plumbing, electrical, windows, flooring, painting of the bricks, lighting inside and 
out, parking, doors, cameras, and office furniture. These items were discussed for the upcoming bid that 
will be published in the coming weeks.  

The County Board will meet again on Tuesday, March 19, 2024 for their regular meeting. 
The Special Meeting adjourned at 6:30pm by Chairman Vance. 
 
 
 
 
      Dated this 8th day of March, 2024 
      Webster County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
      ATTEST:  Abbey Harig 
         Webster County Clerk 
 


